
Building 
Frankston’s 
Future

We need to improve water 
quality at Beauty Park Lake

Have your say
We have drafted a proposed concept design where stormwater will be 
discharged into a bioretention basin, treated through natural processes, 
discharged into the lake and then out to the Bay. This will improve water quality, 
park amenity, flood mitigation and could be a source for irrigation in the future.

Share your feedback on the proposed concept design. 
Visit engage.frankston.vic.gov.au by 13 September, 2021.


